
WELCOME TO
KINGSWOOD DAY CAMP

We are honored that you have chosen for your child to
join us at Kingswood Day Camp this summer. At
Kingswood, we value the opportunity to help campers
grow and develop in many different areas. Our staff
works hard to provide a supportive and enriching
camp experience for all. 

Campers will participate in weekly activities like
archery, drama, yoga, music, art, tennis, canoe, dance,
sports, nature/science. After arrival every day, we will
start our day at the Natatorium for swim. We have so
many fun activities planned for this summer, like talent
shows,  group challenges, our famous watermelon
hunt, and so much more! 

Newsletters will be sent out weekly containing
important reminders, dates, special events, highlights
of the week, and photos! We look forward to providing
a positive, welcoming, and engaging environment
where campers feel safe and supported.

Thank you for choosing Kingswood Day Camp.

Reminders! Dear Kingswood Day Camp Families,

Please label all of your child’s
belongings, including their
water bottle.
Pack (and apply) sunscreen
and a labeled water bottle
every day.
Please send your child in
their swim suit everyday.
Drop off is between 8:45-
9:00am daily. Your camper
MUST stay in the vehicle until
a staff member is outside to
greet them.
Don’t forget your Authorized
Pick-Up form for EVERY
adult that will be picking up
your camper!

Swim Schedule
KDC goes to swim every day. We
have swim first thing, so please
send your child to camp with their
swimsuit on, as well as extra clothes
for them to change into after. Also,
please send a bag for your child to
put their wet towel/bathing suit.
Campers who choose not to swim
will sit in the Natatorium with staff
doing quiet activities. 



MEET THE STAFF OF
KINGSWOOD DAY CAMP

Administration

MACY, DIRECTOR
Macy has been with Kingswood Day Camp since 2021. She has been in many different roles at KDC, a counselor,
instructor, assistant director, and is returning this year in a new role as the director. She graduated from Central Michigan
University with a degree in elementary education, and a focus in mathematics. She is eager to begin her teaching career in
West Bloomfield schools this fall. Macy is excited for her new role as director, and is looking forward to working with all
KDC campers, families, and staff to provide an amazing summer for everyone involved!

SARAH, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR
Sarah has been at Kingswood Girls Day Camp since 2018. Formerly the director, this year she is returning as Assistant
Director and is excited to support Kingswood in a different way! When not at Cranbrook, she is a Special Education
Teacher Consultant in Royal Oak with over 8 years in education. She enjoys gardening and pottery in her free time.
Sarah’s favorite thing to do at camp is canoe. Sarah is looking forward to seeing all the new and returning campers!
ANDRY, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR
Andry has worked at multiple camps throughout the years, and is elated to return to KDC as an assistant director. She has
held the role as instructor at the Brookside Day Camp, and she has held the role as a counselor for Kingswood Day Camp
and Summer Art Studio. She graduated with a Bachelor of Art in Psychology and a Bachelor of Science in Elementary
Education with a focus in science from Oakland University. She is interested in transitioning from elementary school to
becoming a science teacher in middle school. She enjoys reading, going for walks, and spending time with those important
to me. She is eager to return and have a fun summer at camp!

OLIVIA, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR
Olivia has been working at KDC since 2018, and this will be her third year as assistant director. In addition to attending
Cranbrook Schools for middle and high school, she graduated from Adrian College with her BFA in Visual Arts and a K-12
Teaching Certificate. She is currently pursuing her MFA at Savannah College of Art and Design. Her hobbies include all
types of crafts, reading, travel, and relaxing. She is thrilled to be back at KDC for another summer and can’t wait to make it
the best yet! 

KATHERINE, OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR
This is Katherine’s first summer as office administrator for Kingswood Girls Day Camp. She is currently a Junior at
Oakland University pursuing a degree in Communications and Public Relations. Previously, she has worked in childcare
for four years. Katherine is looking forward to meeting everyone and helping make this a fun summer! 

Instructors Counselors

Brooke - Archery
Madeline - Art
Abby - Canoe
Kennedy - Dance
Rachel - Drama

Cole - Music
Dakota - Nature
Hailey - Sports
Drake - Tennis
Jessica - Yoga
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